
I would like to thank the RHGC Tournament Committee for    

organizing such a fantastic President’s Cup Tournament this 

past weekend. I have heard nothing but positive comments about 

the weekend. Hopefully, everyone that played will be able to 

make good use of their new thermal water bottle now that we 

have drinking water back on the course. Congratulations to all the  

winners! More about the tournament can be found on page 5. 

  

The next major tournament is the Anniversary Tournament on 

June 18th. This will be the last big tournament before things 

slow down a bit over summer. 

  

The Board is actively working with Recreation on a number of 

items. These include golf cart storage, golf cart inspections, 

and golf ball washers back on course. 

  

The Board still needs your help to ensure that the course is kept at 

the high standard we expect it to be. This means everyone follow-

ing the three R’s – Rake, Refill, and Repair. The Board is  

doing its best to educate all members on these standards of golf  

etiquette. We will be releasing an educational program this 

month to help promote it. Part of this program is for members to 

understand that all must adhere to a the RHGC Code of Conduct 

and act respectfully towards other members and the course itself. 

 

See you on the course, 

Bruce Waldner 
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Read about the classes, 

lessons and camps led by 

the RHGC Golf Pro 
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Learn about the latest  

updates to the RHGC Code 

of Conduct 
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Congrats to the winners of 

the May Monthly Medal 
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Monthly Medal  

June 11, 2022 
 

Register before June 7 at  

golfgenius.com 

June 18 

Registration open until   

June 14 for Teams  

of 4 players.           

Individuals can register after  

June 14 to join other individual 

players. Stableford format,  

Lone Ranger + 1 team  

additional score.  

More details to follow. 

 

Click here to register. 

ANNIVERSARY  
TOURNAMENT 

https://www.facebook.com/rhgcksa
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/8458544660938260136
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/8536652313748602650
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The next Golf in a Week class 

starts on Sunday, June 26. 

Classes are from 6-7 pm and 

run for five consecutive days. 

These group sessions are ideal 

for beginner and intermediate 

golfers and covers all aspects 

of the game: safety, rules, eti-

quette, and swing technique. 

All equipment and range balls 

are supplied. The cost is 600 

SAR. Sign up at the ProShop. 

GOLF  
IN A WEEK  

JUNIOR  
TOUR SCHOOL  

The Junior Tour School 

summer week camps begin 

in July for ages 8+. They 

will run Sun - Thu from 8-9 

am. The camp covers rules,  

etiquette, and golf swing 

mechanics in a group set-

ting. All equipment and 

range balls are supplied. 

The cost is 400 SAR. To 

register, please visit the 

ProShop. 

Golf club repairs and re-gripping service available. Contact Stuart for details. 

Every Thursday morning, 

ladies are invited to join 

Thursday morning group    

sessions from 7-8 am for 

beginner and intermediate 

golfers. All equipment is    

supplied and instruction  

covers all the skills to get 

one out on the course! The 

cost is 90 SAR per person, 

per class and sign-up is at 

the ProShop. 

Individual lessons  

incorporating GASP video 

analysis can be taken at 

times convenient to suit your 

schedule. Junior  pricing is 

30 minutes/150 SAR and 

Adults is 50 minutes/200 

SAR. Register at  

stuarthurstfield@gmail.com 

or WhatsApp  

+44 775 337 1547. 

LADIES  
ROLL UP CLASS  

INDIVIDUAL  
LESSONS  

 

FROM THE  

PRO 

TMLL will break for the summer - see every-
one in mid September. 
 
I hope everyone has a wonderful and healthy 
summer. 
 
Angela Farley 
Director TMLL  

TUESDAY MORNING  
LADIES LEAGUE (TMLL) 

 

 

 

 

JULY 

Monthly Medal  

July 23, 2022 
 

Registration opens  

June 12 at  

golfgenius.com  

mailto:stuarthurstfield@gmail.com
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/8458544660938260136
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Quick Quiz……..Imagine you’re about to score the best round of your life, or you’re in contention to win your flight in a 

Monthly Medal; you’re playing the 18th, and your tee shot lands in an unrepaired divot or more commonly, a footprint 

within a bunker; you score a triple bogey from that position.  

 

Can we describe your mood as (1) Happy, or (2) Angry? 

The answer is (2), you’re angry, and you’re cursing the player who could not be bothered to repair the damage. 

 

Sadly, the condition of Rolling Hills has been deteriorating as a consequence of some unthoughtful players; scores are being 

affected, resources are being diverted from course improvements, and previous communications to address this behavior 

have been ignored.  

 

We realize that education and equipment are important factors to help improve the situation; and we will continue to  

provide communications to address this issue and to help educate our membership. We have also requested more bunker 

rakes from Recreation. 

 

In order to further address the problem regarding unraked bunkers, the RHGC Board has voted unanimously to implement  

a new measure by amending the RHGC Code of Conduct, specifically on page 2, paragraph 5 which states, “If a player 

is deemed to have failed, in whole or in part, to rake a bunker, the entire playing group shall be held responsible; there-

fore, all players will face warning and/or sanction by the RHGC Disciplinary Committee and/or the RHGC Tournament  

Committee.” 

 

In simple terms, you must work with your playing partners to ensure all bunkers are raked after use i.e., all footprints and 

ball impact marks are repaired.  

 

In summary: Ensure all bunkers are raked correctly after a player in your group has taken a stroke; and instruct players to 

rake bunkers they have not raked. 

 

Members are expected to report players who refuse to repair bunkers, immediately after the event, or at the conclusion of 

the round to rhgcdisciplinarycommittee@gmail.com in General play, alternatively, inform the RHGC Tournament  

Committee in Tournament play. 

 

The Code of Conduct applies to all players when the course is being used. Please read it and understand what you need to 

do to help protect and improve the course. Go to https://www.arabiangolf.net/codeofconduct to read the revised (June 

2022) Code of Conduct. 

 

Please be part of the solution, help maintain, and improve Rolling Hills; make golf etiquette part of your day.  

Revised RHGC Code of Conduct  

mailto:rhgcdisciplinarycommittee@gmail.com
https://www.arabiangolf.net/codeofconduct
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MAY MONTHLY MEDAL RESULTS 

See full results here  

https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/8244378587570929193
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RESULTS 

See full results here  

https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/8414826665674309310
https://rhgc-rollinghillsgolfclubregistration.golfgenius.com/pages/8414826669935722178

